
Hawaiian school wins CCHD contest
Although not related to the Archdiocese of Baltimore, this video was too impressive
to not share with you. St. John Vianney Catholic School seventh graders in Kailua,
Hawai won the grand prize of the 2010 Multi-Media Youth Arts Contest sponsored
by the Catholic Campaign for Human Development (CCHD). CCHD is a program that
aims to support programs that get at the root source of poverty.

The students  researched homelessness  in  Hawaii  and the  U.S.  to  produce this
incredibly well-done documentary.

[youtube=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vEkbZfODEwc&fs=1&hl=en_US]

For more information, visit here.

Locally, kids in the Archdiocese of Baltimore, through ideas4us.com also produced
topical videos about technology safety issues for a contest earlier this year.

https://www.archbalt.org/hawaiian-school-wins-cchd-contest/
https://usccb.org/cchd/
https://www.usccb.org/comm/archives/2010/10-235.shtml.
https://ideas4us.com/safetycontest.htm

